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	From:
	"Stephen McGurk" 

	To:
	jpnpete@yahoo.com

	Subject:
	box

	Date:
	Sun, 05 Mar 2006 00:19:33 -0500


Joe,

Please let all the folks who contributed their time, efforts and items, 

that I received the second box that was sent to me.  Once again, I opened it up and let the young Soldiers take whatever they wanted.  It was empty in about 47 seconds.  All the Soldiers appreciate what you, your organization, and others like yourselves do to boost the morale of our young men and women serving over here.  Too often, they are unrecognized, and it brings a smile 

to their faces when someone takes the time to think of them.

I appreciate all your support and thank you again from all the Soldiers 

here in LSA Anaconda.
LTC Steve McGurk

